
TEAM NEUTRINO

Iowa FLL State Championship
On the 27th and 28th of January, the Iowa FLL State 
Championship took place! Many of our Team Neutrino 
members and associates volunteered at this event or 
mentored teams that had made it to state. We were able to 
show some of these teams around our team space and show 
what we were working on. Congratulations to the Team 
Neutrino-mentored teams that made it to state!

Design
The design subteam continued to assemble the swerve 
modules and managed to finish them this week! They also 
finalized the drive train design and held design reviews for 
the drivetrain and intake. The subteam also made 
progress with assembly of the intake!

Controls
In controls, team members continued to tackle several 
projects such as working on simulating the arm and 
shooter accuracy. They also continued with interpolation 
and logic, as well as combining code for all the 
subsystems together!

Scouting
This week, the subteam met up together to discuss the 
spreadsheet and to finalize goals for the next time they 
meet. They are currently working on app layout and 
putting it into HTML. Their goal is to have it finished by 
next week and move on to working on functionality.
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